When Sheila Rawlins, right, and Marianne Gulas took part in their first “Look Good, Feel Better” program at Morris Hospital, they arrived as strangers and left as friends. Since then they have served as support for one another through their cancer treatments, and return to the hospital’s program together. (Photos courtesy of Morris Hospital & Healthcare Centers)
